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You don't often get email from 

Good morning,
 
The Council met last night with the above matter included on the agenda. A response
could not be submitted prior to this meeting and the Council would appreciate if their
comments below could be taken into consideration:
 

1. The Council would like to seek assurance that the cockle beds on the Rive Dee
would not be affected by this proposal.

2. Will the area’s status as a Site of Special Scientific Interest (SSSI) be affected by this
proposal?

3. The Council welcome this proposal and the positive employment opportunities it
would bring to the region.

4. Could a similar scheme be considered for the River Dee at a future date?
5. Would the River Dee be utilised for barge transport for the infrastructure related to

the project, which would ease traffic congestion?
 
Kind regards,
 
 
Jason Baker CiLCA
Clerc y Dref a'r Swyddog Cyllid/Town Clerk and Financial Officer
Cyngor Tref Treffynnon/Holywell Town Council
Ffôn/Tel: 
e-bost/e-mail:

 

htc crest

      
 
From: Mersey Tidal Power Project <merseytidal@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Sent: 19 September 2024 11:57
Subject: EN0110006 - Mersey Tidal Power Project EIA Scoping notification and consultation
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Dear Sir/Madam
 
Please see attached correspondence on the proposed Mersey Tidal Power Project.
 
The Applicant for the Proposed Development intends to make an application for Development
Consent under the Planning Act 2008. The Applicant has sought a Scoping Opinion from the
Planning Inspectorate, on behalf of the Secretary of State, as to the scope and level of detail of
the information to be provided within the Environmental Statement that will accompany its
future application.
 
The Planning Inspectorate has identified you as a consultation body to inform the Scoping
Opinion and is therefore inviting you to submit comments by 16 October 2024. The deadline is a
statutory requirement that cannot be extended.
 
Further information is included within the attached letter.
 
Kind regards
 
 

Claire Deery (She/Her)
Senior EIA Advisor
The Planning Inspectorate
 

@PINSgov  The Planning Inspectorate  planninginspectorate.gov.uk
 
Ensuring fairness, openness and impartiality across all our services
 
This communication does not constitute legal advice.
Please view our Information Charter before sending information to the Planning Inspectorate.
Our Customer Privacy Notice sets out how we handle personal data in accordance with the law.
 
 
 

Please take a moment to review the Planning Inspectorate's Privacy Notice
which can be accessed by clicking this link.

Please note that the contents of this email and any attachments are privileged and/or
confidential and intended solely for the use of the intended recipient. If you are not the
intended recipient of this email and its attachments, you must take no action based upon
them, nor must you copy or show them to anyone. Please contact the sender if you believe
you have received this email in error and then delete this email from your system.

Recipients should note that e-mail traffic on Planning Inspectorate systems is subject to
monitoring, recording and auditing to secure the effective operation of the system and for
other lawful purposes. The Planning Inspectorate has taken steps to keep this e-mail and
any attachments free from viruses. It accepts no liability for any loss or damage caused as
a result of any virus being passed on. It is the responsibility of the recipient to perform all
necessary checks.
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The statements expressed in this e-mail are personal and do not necessarily reflect the
opinions or policies of the Inspectorate.
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